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Good morning,

As a Queenslander, I DO NOT want the Extension to the Emergency Bill to
pass.

My family and I have suffered with loss of work and education. We now
face discrimination and loss of freedoms.

Two years is an overly long time for a pandemic.

Now is the time to remove these excessive powers from the government.

Janelle Hosking
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